Jim Lotspeich
Chief Engineer
KHRO-AM 1650
El Paso, Texas

Bill Nittler
108 El Mundo Rd.
Belen, NM 87002

Dear Bill,

The following letter of verification on your reception report
hopefully will give you what you need. We are pleased to hear
from you in connection with your reception report letter received
on April 15" 2005. All the information you have provided us
appears to be correct with what was broadcast at the times you
give. You are the first dx reporter indicating that you heard HERO
Radio on 1650 Khz since the change of format from Classic Hit
Country to Alternative Rock on April 1%, 2005.

We do not have any kind of card to send you but will do so when it
is available. I would think that you would get away from that 1650
station KBJD in Denver since you moved from Mancos, Colorado
to the Albuquerque area. Yes, we have passed Belen many times
driving up to a music camp located in the Jemez mountains near
Jemez Springs, NM.

KBJD-AM in Denver operates at a power of 10,000 watts and
KHRO-AM operates at 8,500 watts. The lower power is because
the FCC thinks we should protect the Mexican stations on the
expanded band. One problem with that is that there are no
Mexican stations on the expanded band that I know of. One is
supposed to be on 1620 in Juarez, Mexico that is our neighboring
city across the river but they are not on the air.

Thanks for your report,

Jim Lotspeich Chief Engineer Entravision Communications Radio
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